
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Rita Avila Zelinskyrzelinsky@charlestoncounty.org

Date: 5/13/2018 5:16:45 PM
Subject: Re: Charleston County Sheriff's Office

​Sounds good, and thanks. Please let me know how else we can help.


From: Rita Avila Zelinsky 
Sent: Saturday, May 12, 2018 6:01 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Charleston County Sheriff's Office 
 
Hello Danny,
Thank you for reaching out. I will be out of the office this coming week, but please let him know that we are still 
moving forward on it. Unfortunately, I had to handle some other pressing items regarding budget, etc., but we are 
still moving to get the boxes.
Be safe!
Rita

From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Saturday, May 12, 2018 9:00 AM
 
To: Rita Avila Zelinsky 
Subject: Re: Charleston County Sheriff's Office
 
​Lt. Zelinski, LG Bryant will be in Charleston next Wednesday and Thursday afternoons. He asked me to check 
up on this request and see if you were making progress. Please let me know what else you need from me. 
Thanks
 
Danny

From: Rita Avila Zelinsky <rzelinsky@charlestoncounty.org>
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 27, 2018 10:44 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Charleston County Sheriff's Office 
 
Thank you for the info. I look forward to getting a list of the approved boxes and the AAA director’s information.
Be safe!
Rita

Lieutenant Rita Avila Zelinsky
Charleston County Sheriff’s Office
Community Affairs and Media Relations Office
3691 Leeds Avenue
North Charleston, SC 29405
(843) 529-6220 Office
(843) 532-3002 Cell
 
"Live a life worthy of the calling you have received". Ephesians 4:1
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